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Andrew Herdman has held the position of Director General of the Association of Asia 
Pacific Airlines (AAPA) since 2004. 
AAPA is the leading trade organization for international airlines based in the Asia-Pacific 
region, addressing a wide range of both regional and global policy issues affecting the 
industry. AAPA works closely with regulators and other industry associations with the 
aim of fostering the sustainable growth of international civil aviation, and ensuring that 
Asia Pacific perspectives help to shape more effective global aviation policies. 
Mr. Herdman previously held a number of senior positions with the Swire Group, Cathay 
Pacific Airways and other aviation related companies based in the Asia Pacific region. 
He is a graduate of Oxford University. 
Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) 
The AAPA is the trade association for scheduled international airlines based in the Asia-
Pacific region. The AAPA permanent secretariat is headquartered in Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia with international representation in Brussels and Washington, D.C. 
Collectively, the region’s airlines carry 1,106 million passengers and 20 million tonnes of 
cargo, representing one-third of global passenger traffic and two-fifths of global air 
cargo traffic respectively, and thus play a critically important role in the ongoing 
development of global aviation. 
 


